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Public consultation on a draft Data strategy 

Submission template 

The Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (Ahpra) is inviting feedback on our draft Data 
strategy. The Data strategy will guide how we use data that we collect and store. 

We are inviting responses to specific questions about our future use of this data and general comments on 
the draft Data strategy. 

In addition to the Data strategy on page 4 of the consultation paper, we are consulting on the future 
directions for three focus areas: 

• the public register of health practitioners 

• data sharing, and 

• advanced analytics. 

Publication of submissions 

We publish submissions at our discretion. We generally publish submissions on our website to encourage 
discussion and inform the community and stakeholders about consultation responses. Please let us know 
if you do not want your submission published.  

We will not place on our website, or make available to the public, submissions that contain offensive or 
defamatory comments or which are outside the scope of the subject of the consultation. Before 
publication, we may remove personally identifying information from submissions, including contact details.  

We can accept submissions made in confidence. These submissions will not be published on the website 
or elsewhere. Submissions may be confidential because they include personal experiences or other 
sensitive information. A request for access to a confidential submission will be determined in accordance 
with the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (Cth), which has provisions designed to protect personal 
information and information given in confidence. Please let us know if you do not want us to publish your 
submission or if you want us to treat all or part of it as confidential.  

Published submissions will include the names of the individuals and/or the organisations that 
made the submission unless confidentiality is expressly requested.   

Do you want your responses to be published? 

☒   Yes I want my responses to be published   

☐   No I do not want my responses to be published 

Your contact details  

Name: Dr Stephen Liew 

Organisation: Australian Dental Association 

Contact email:  

How to give feedback  

Please email your submission in a Word document (or equivalent) to AhpraConsultation@ahpra.gov.au by 
31 January 2023.  
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Ahpra acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and their continuing 
connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

cultures and Elders past, present and emerging. 




